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For the last ten months I have served on the statewide committee writing rubrics for 
the OCNE competencies.  During these bi-monthly meetings I learned a great deal of 
rubric development under the guidance and supervision of PSU faculty and other guest 
advisors.  These rubrics are complete and ready to go to schools to pilot. 
 
Lane Nursing program does not start in OCNE formally until 2007, however faculty 
have chosen to pilot the format in our existent curriculum.  The ending of my 
assessment project will be to meld: 

⁪ existing clinical evaluation objectives 
⁪ OCNE rubrics 
⁪ OCNE competencies and Lane Core Competencies 
 

Even with the one class release for this assessment project the rigors of being half time 
Nursing Program Coordinator and half time Nursing faculty I have not completed this 
project.  Summer months will allow this completion of rubrics to start in the Fall 2006 
for clinical courses.   
 
Copies of the OCNE Rubrics are finalized however. 
 
I appreciate being part of this Assessment committee/class, and gained much from the 
experiences of others.   


